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Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 19 July 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
I observed at the end of June that a new fence/barrier had been erected on the 
seaward of the dunes just north of the Kapiti Boating Club, Paraparaumu Beach 
and also some south of Titoki Stream. The fence/barrier is constructed with 
round posts that have some finishing treatment, a hole drilled through the 
diameter approx. 100mm from top and a rope threaded through the hole to pass 
to the next post.  
 
1. I presume that the KCDC is responsible for the construction of this 

fence/barrier. If KCDC is not responsible who or what agency was 
responsible?  

 
This work was carried out by Kāpiti Coast District Council. 

 
2. What was the cost of the construction and or where was the funding obtained 

from? 
 

The Maclean Park rope fencing cost $5,678.70 for 204 metres which was paid 

from the Beach Accessway Maintenance budget. The foredune rope fencing cost 

$14,431.25 for 518m which was paid from the Coastal Planting & Maintenance 

budget. 

Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
Brendan Owens 
Group Manager Customer and Community 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū - Kiritaki me te Hapori     




